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VIEDA Notice of Governing Board Meeting
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Staff Consortium December 02, 2022

All interested persons are hereby notified that in accordance with V.I. CODE ANN. tit. 1, § 254,
as amended, a Governing Board Decision Meeting will be held on application matters for

the Virgin Islands Economic Development Commission at 9AM on Tuesday, December 13,
2022.

This meeting will be conducted via Zoom, a software-based platform for video and audio
communications.

Interested individuals are invited to join the meeting, via Zoom, through this link:
https.//bit.ly/3BGLFRZ

Registration in advance for this meeting is required.


https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-vieda-notice-of-governing-board-meeting
https://bit.ly/3BGLFRZ

Please be advised that the VIEDA Board of Directors and its subsidiary Board(s) may go into
executive session with respect to any decision at any time during the meetings as provided in 1
V.I.C. § 254.

For more information, contact the VIEDA at tel. no.: 340-773-6499 on St. Croix or tel. no.; 340-
714-1700 on St. Thomas, USVI.
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